
Minutes of the October 1, 2006 Meeting of the State Committee
of the Libertarian Party of New York

held by telephone conference call

The meeting was called to order by Chair Richard Cooper at 20:10.

Members in attendance:
Richard Cooper, Chair
Blay Tarnoff, Secretary, Party Telecommunications Officer
Eric Sundwall, At-large
Chris Garvey, At-large
Audrey Capozzi, At-large
Gary Donoyan, At-large
Mark Axinn, Manhattan Representative
Tom Stevens, Queens County Representative
Jim Harris, Acting Suffolk County Representative, in place of Estelle Edwards
John Clifton, Immediate Past Chair1

Members not in attendance:
Joseph Dobrian, Vice Chair
M Carling, Vice Chair, Membership Structure and Mailing Committee Chair, Outsourcing Agreement 

Committee Chair
Gary Popkin, Treasurer, Kings County Temporary County Chair
Donald Silberger, At-large
Werner Hetzner, Capital Region Representative
Gary Triestman, Hudson Valley Representative, Newsletter Editor
Rob Robinson, Ithaca Libertarians Representative
Beads Land, Nassau County Representative

Observers:
Jeff Russell, candidate for U.S. Senate

Discussion was held regarding the challenge to petitions of Eric Sundwall and Warren Redlich.

Richard Cooper reported that our bank balance is $500 and that he would write a fund raising 
letter to Bill Weld.

John Clifton reported on the petition drive.

Tom Stevens moved to hold the 2007 Annual Convention in Suffolk County.  The motion 
PASSED.  He also suggested that it be held on the last Saturday in April 28, 2007.

Discussion was held regarding Free New York.

Tom Stevens moved that due to financial considerations and until future action by the State 
Committee, publication of Free New York is hereby placed on hiatus.  The motion PASSED.

Discussion was held regarding the upcoming general election and fund raising.



The meeting was adjourned at 21:20.

Respectfully submitted, this 5th day of November, 2006,
Blay Tarnoff, Secretary, Libertarian Party of New York


